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Special mention should be made of Mr. Dave Bell, Director of the Inquiries

Secretariat of Transport Canada, and Mr. Art Lyon of the staff of the Minister of

Transport. As "outsiders" performing a task for government, we very much appreciated

their guidance in our meetings and consultations with senior government officiais.

Warren Everson, Chief of Staff to the Honourable Doug Lewis, Former'Minister

of Transport, was especially interested in our work. We are grateful for bis penetrating

and incisive questions which helped to focus our thinIng.

At various times we were assisted by personnel of Transport Canada, the National

Transportation Agency, the Department of Externat Affairs, the Department of

Employment and Immigration, the Bureau of Competition Policy of Consumer and

Corporate Affairs Canada, the Aviation Statistics Centre of Statistics Canada and Tourism

Canada which is part of Industry, Science and Technology Canada. This assistance was

generously and competently provided.

At our request presentations were macle to us by Geoffrey Elliot, Canada's former

Chief Air Negotiator, and Joseph Chesen, former U.S. advisor on bilaterals. We


